
March 25, 2017 

 

Oregon House Judiciary Committee 

900 Court St., NE 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Chair Barker and Committee Members: 

 

I am writing concerning House Bill 2992, School Volunteer Criminal Background Checks. 

 

The Oregon School Board Association’s director indicated that it is extremely difficult to determine whether 

individual schools have a policy in place to do background checks for volunteers or not.  By putting these 

background checks in law, parents, teachers and administrators would be assured of this child safety procedure. 

 

Please vote Yes on this very important House Bill 2992 that would keep out children safe. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Winnie M. Savory 

980 NW 22nd Avenue 

Canby, OR 97013 

 


